Meeting with UNIBO at UKG
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On December, 18, 2012. elegation from University of Bologna (Cristiano Fragassa Ph.D. and
Ana Pavlovic, PhD.) visited University of Kragujevac. The purpose of the meeting at Faculty of
Engineering was coordination meeting and discussing about quality of project outcomes.




